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16th July, 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
As the Governing Body of St. John Vianney R.C. Primary school, we would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Duffy for all his hard work and dedication to our school over the last two decades. 
His dedication and unswerving commitment to St. John Vianney school has been outstanding on every level. With the support of a very hard working staff, he has created a truly exceptional school.
We are sure you will join us in wishing him a very happy and well-deserved retirement.

Yours sincerely,

The Governing Body of St. John Vianney Primary school
Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��www.stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�








Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School
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